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It seems fairly obvious how important green space is to anyone's
healthy life so it is a bit inconcievable that the City is actually
considering destroying the limited green space in Venice to create
a huge mega structure which helps so very few people and hurts
ALL of us in the long run. Have we learned nothing about the
importance of maintaining nature and open air? There was a
reason that the lots in the middle of Venice Blvd. were designated
to be protected as green space. Please look back at why the green
space was designated. Why is the City so willing to abandon their
responsibility to keep this space open and for all of Venice and
her visitors?
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As a family of four living in Venice I strongly oppose this
project! Venice is a very small area, and we already have twelve
new and pending affordable/homeless projects. To say we have
done our part is an understatement. With the price tag of this
project being so high, up to a million dollars per unit, I strongly
urge you to consider putting this structure somewhere else in Los
Angeles where it can help and serve more people for less money.
It makes no financial sense to build this on the beach in one of the
most expensive areas in the world. As a middle class family |
strongly urge you to spend our taxes dollars wisely, and help as
many people as we can! This project does not do that, and is
failing everyone from the people who desperately need help, to
the residents who live here. Please don't let our city down.



